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Budget Update and Forecast

What changes has the Special Education 
department implemented to support OUSD 
commitments toward fiscal stability and 
vitality?

Where does the Special Education budget 
stand at the midpoint of the 2017-18 school 
year?

What anticipated demands should we 
expect for the future that will impact our 
fiscal needs?



PROGRAMS FOR EXCEPTIONAL CHILDREN/SELPA

Fiscal Year 2015-16 through 2017-18 Funding Summary



PROGRAMS FOR EXCEPTIONAL CHILDREN/SELPA

Fiscal Year 2015-16 through 2017-18 Expense Summary



2017-18 Budgeted Expense Summary



Non Public Agencies and Non-Public Schools



The Department has continued to modify 
procedures for requesting and approving 

purchases. 

_________________________________________

➔ We require an inventory of existing resources 
and proof of student need (e.g. a copy of IEP 
accommodations or services) prior to making 
purchases. 

➔ Weekly meeting with our Fiscal Analyst to 
review the overall budget including all object 
codes to ensure we are spending within our 
budget.

➔ Evaluate our use of Non Public Schools and 
Non Public Agencies.

Continuing 
Practices to 

Support Fiscal 
Stability



We have reduced the number of students 
attending nonpublic schools. 

_______________________________________________

→ As of 1/25/2018, we have 170 total students attending 
nonpublic schools (SEIS, 2018). This is compared to a high of 
230 during the 2016-17 school year.

→ We have transitioned 12 students back to the less 
restrictive environment of a public school program since 
September of 2017. 

→ NPS placements represent 2.7% of our overall number 
of students with IEPs.

Focus on 
Reduction in 

Students 
attending 
Nonpublic 

Schools



The Department has changed our vendors for 
behavior techs and services and initiated fade 

plans when appropriate for students with 
intensive individual services. 

_______________________________________________

● We have met with Behavior Agencies to determine 
the lowest rates for 1:1 aides and Behavioral 
Consultation.

● We have partnered with Nursing Services to train 30 
Para Educators as Lead Specialized Medical 
Procedure specialists. The has allowed us to fade 
LVNs from agencies.

● The Special Education team meets with teachers and 
staff to review progress on students who have a 1:1 
aide. Fade plans are discussed and implemented 
based on student need.

Reduction and 
Redistribution 
of Nonpublic 

Agency 
Behavioral 

Services



Students in Special Education: 2013-2018

Year Total Students

12/2013 5,085

12/2014 5,288

12/2015 5,315

12/2016 5,458

4/2017 5,974

1/25/2018 6,150



Students by Disability, Dec. 2014



Students by Disability, Dec. 2015



Students by Disability, Dec. 2016



Students by Disability, Dec. 2017



Forecasted Demands for 2018

6,15

0 
Eligible Students as 

of 1/25/18

The number of students requiring Special Education services continues to increase. 
This results in the need for more classrooms, materials, and staff.

864 Pending 

Students 

140 

Student

s with IEPs have 

enrolled from 

outside the district 

in the first half of 

the school year.

Incoming Kinders

Moderate/Severe-66

Mild/Moderate-31

Inclusion-42

Total-139 (As of January 
2018)



Forecasted Demands for 2018

3,05

3 
Students have 

some form of 
Speech-Language 

Service

An ongoing, critical shortage of qualified speech-language pathologists has led to an 
increase in reliance upon nonpublic agency personnel.

49.

6%
Of all students 
with IEPs in our 

SELPA.

46.6 FTE 
district speech-

language 

pathologists



THANK YOU!
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